The Joint Policing Committee met on December 2nd, 2011 in County Hall, Tallaght Dublin 24.   

The report of the meeting of September 16th, 2011 was adopted.

The following is a summary of the business of the JPC.

· Garda Reports presented by Chief Superintendent John Manley and Chief Superintendent Declan Coburn.

· A review of the local policing fora is underway and a report was presented which detailed progress todate.

· Report on Local Policing Fora:
Tallaght 

Clondalkin and

North Clondalkin

· Following a report by the Community Platform on their Community Safety Seminar, it was agreed to set up a working group to look at intimidation of families in the County.

· Report presented on Halloween
· Report presented detailing progress in implementation of the JPC Report:  Reclaiming our Parks.  
All documents are available on CMAS.

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, 10 February 2012 and will take place in the Council Chamber, Tallaght.

